
Good morning everyone, 

Today, I want to take a few minutes to clarify the methods we use to 

evaluate student performance in our course. Our goal is to ensure that 

every student understands how they are being assessed and what is 

expected of them. 

Firstly, we utilize a combination of assignments, quizzes, and exams. 

Assignments are designed to help you apply what you've learned in 

practical scenarios and count for 30% of your final grade. Second, we 

have quizzes throughout the term. These are short and will test the 

knowledge you've gained each week, making up 20% of your final grade.  

The exams are the most significant component, representing 40% of your 

grade. They will assess your understanding of the entire course content. 

Finally, class participation counts for 10%. This involves engaging in 

discussions and contributing to a positive learning environment. 

In summary, your final grade will be a combination of assignments (30%), 

quizzes (20%), exams (40%), and class participation (10%). If you have 

any questions or need further clarification, feel free to reach out. 

Thank you, and let's have a productive term! 


